
  
                           ​Bispham Drive, Toton, Nottingham, NG9 6GJ 

Telephone: 0115 913 7447  
Email: ​office3@bisphamdrive.notts.sch.uk 

parentqueries@bisphamdrive.net 
 Head Teacher: Mrs A. Goetzee 

 
 

 
Monday 6th July 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The ongoing demands of lockdown have prevented us from following our normal transition 
process, however, I still believe it is important for all children to have some contact with school 
before the summer break.  To this end I am extending an invitation to all children to come and 
spend a short time with the year 3 team on Wednesday 15th July. 
 
To minimise any risk of infection we will invite each class in two halves.  We are happy for one 
adult to stay with each child to be part of the meeting and to offer reassurance.  Meetings will 
take place outdoors where seating will be provided.  It is anticipated that they will  last 
approximately 30 minutes.  Access to the school will be via the double gates onto the field. 
 
I feel these meetings will go some way to helping the children make a connection with Bispham 
Drive and will enable them to look forward positively to starting school in September.  Obviously, 
attendance is not compulsory but we do hope you will decide to come and see us. 
 
One final logistical point, accessing toilets in school will be difficult due to the number of children 
we are currently caring for, so please ensure that your child has been before coming into school. 
 
 

Oak class  Surnames begin A - P  9.00 - 9.30 

Surnames begin R -W  9.45 - 10.15 

Willow Class  Surnames begin A - H  10.45 - 11.15 

Surnames begin I - W  11.30- 12.00 

 
If the weather on the 15th prevents outdoor meetings then we will move them on to the same 
times on Wednesday 22nd July. 
 
We want to do our best to ensure that your child has a positive move to Bispham Drive and 
please remember you can contact us directly either by phone or the dedicated email 
transition@bisphamdrive.net​. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrea Goetzee 
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